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To whom it may concern, 

 

HB 348 will reduce the rights of legal and responsible gun owners. It will have little to 

no impact on reducing criminal gun use/crime. 

 

It will also will impact one’s ability to legally participate in outdoor pursuits such as 

waterfowl and big game hunting. 

 

Hunters and outdoor enthusiasts have long been champions of conservation. This bill 

will severely limit, or outright eliminate non-profit organizations from raffling or 

auctioning firearms.  This loss of revenue will significantly reduce habitat and wetland 

conservation efforts across Oregon, impacting both game and non-game species. 

 

I strongly recommend opposing HB 348. 


